
 

 

Date 

 
Name 
Address 
Address 
 
Re Acct:  A000 $ 
 
Dear  
 
A review has been completed in regards to your Financial Assistance application. 
 
Meadville Medical Center is able to provide assistance at this time.   Based on the information received 
we have determined that you qualify for 100% financial assistance.  Your account has been adjusted 
accordingly. 
 
This approval is for Meadville Medical Center charges only.  If you are receiving statements from other 
providers, please contact them individually for programs they may offer. 
 
Your dates effective begin              through            at which time you may be re-evaluated by contacting 
one of our Financial Counselors. 
 
Please contact me at 814-333-5761 should you have any questions.   
 
Thank you for choosing Meadville Medical Center for your medical needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Smith 
Financial Counselor 
Phone 814-333-5761 
Fax 814-373-3518 
ksmith8@mmchs.org 
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Date 

Patient Name  
Address 
 

RE Acct: 

 

Dear, 

A review has been completed in regards to your Financial Assistance application. 

Meadville Medical Center is not able to provide assistance at this time.  Based on the information 
received we have determined that you do not meet requirements for our charity program. 

Uninsured Financial Assistance/Charity Care is available to uninsured patients. We offer Financial 
Assistance based on your family size, gross income and resources.  

Please contact us at 888-219-6117 to discuss your payment options. 

Thank you for choosing Meadville Medical Center for your medical needs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Smith 
Financial Counselor          
Meadville Medical Center 
Phone 814-333-5761 
Fax 814-373-3518 
ksmith8@mmchs.org 
 

mailto:ksmith8@mmchs.org

	FAP-Approval-Letter
	FAP-Denial-Letter

